
 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Letter From Our Pastor 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to the 5
th
 Sunday of Easter!  This week we hear from the last canonical book of the 

Bible, the Book of Revelation, and it offers us a vision of a new heaven and new earth. This 

book was written around the year, 100 A.D. to a people who were suffering intense 

persecution by the Roman Empire. The reading is permeated by the faithful people’s 

awareness that even in the midst of suffering, they live in the faithful presence of God. In the 

Gospel, the author, St. John has Jesus tell us that the new commandment is to love one 

another. For us as Christians, this love has no borders, just as there are no borders around 

heaven or earth. Jesus was in love with his Father, and with all people. When we allow 

others into our spirit of love, then we are living in the borderless, new heaven and earth.   

The Scriptures remind us that, although we might be experiencing suffering or difficulties, 

these experiences will all pass away. What endures and what lasts is God’s presence among us! 

 

What an extraordinary time for our church!  It was a joy to share with you last weekend 

some of my experiences during the Jubilee pilgrimage. This weekend, our new Pope Leo XIV 

will be inaugurated as the 267
th
 Pope of our Catholic Church in a beautiful Mass celebrated 

outdoors in St. Peter’s Square. He will be given the Pallium and the fishermen’s ring as a sign 

of his office. Pray for Pope Leo!! 

 

This weekend is our annual celebration of First Communion for our young people. Almost 65 

second graders will be making their First Communion, and the families have all divided up 

their presence among our Saturday Vigil and Sunday Masses.  

 

You’ve all been watching as the construction on the hall/gym continues.  Every other 

Wednesday, I meet with the architect, construction team supervisor, project manager, and 

leadership of the construction company. We review the work that has been done and look to 

the work that will be accomplished during the next couple of weeks. The completion date is 

scheduled for late June to mid-July. Just to let you know, the red bricks on the outside of the 

building will be painted over to match the church! 

 

As I mentioned at all the Masses last weekend, the city has closed the entrance gate to our 

driveway on Palo Verde Avenue. This past week you’ve seen the construction going on in the 

street and it is expected to continue through the end of August. Thanks for your patience. The 

roads are old and are in need of a facelift! 

 

Thanks for taking the time to click open this bulletin to grow in faith and be informed about 

the activities here at St. Joseph! 

 

I’m praying for you! 

Msgr. Kevin 
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Photos From Our Pastor 

Updated Construction photos from this week! 
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 "I have found the paradox that if I love until it 

hurts, then there is no hurt, but only more love."   -

St. Mother Teresa 

Feed-a-Baby Food Drive: Thank you for the 

parish’s support of last weekend’s baby product 

drive!  And to the School for their support later 

in the month.  Donated food and baby products 

will be provided to Catholic Charities, Elizabeth 

Ann Seton Residence, and New Life Beginnings. 

$1,423 in cash donations were used to purchase 

additional baby products requested by these 

organizations. 

June 10 6:30 PM: Committee Meeting: Join us 

in the Parish Life Center. We will decide what 

activities to promote and organizations to 

support in our program year beginning July 1.  

June 21-22 Homeless Kit Drive: Provide daily 

necessities to the marginalized experiencing 

homelessness. Shopping lists will be available 

June 14. Can you help? For MANY fulfilling 

ways to serve, call Tim Clark (562) 431-4385.  

Age-appropriate curiosity in young children   

Knowing the difference between age-appropriate 

and inappropriate behaviors in children can help safe 

adults determine whether something feels “off” 

about a child’s behavior and could indicate potential 

sexual abuse. For preschool children and young 

children (around ages 4-6), exploring their bodies is 

natural. They are not yet old enough to understand 

the idea of “private” naturally, and may also be 

curious about others’ bodies – parents, friends, etc. 

These behaviors are common and developmentally 

appropriate for their age and stage. For more 

information, read the VIRTUS
®
 article 

“Differentiating age-appropriate curiosity from 

harmful sexual behavior” at lacatholics.org/did-you-

know/. 

Did You Know? 
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Our next get together will be at the  

El Dorado Restaurant on  

Monday, June 9th at 9:30 am.   

Please join us for a nice time catching up with old 

friends and meeting new friends.  When you 

arrive, tell the server that you are with St. Joseph 

and he/she will direct you to the area we are 

gathering in.  Everyone will order and pay for his/

her own breakfast.  We look forward to seeing you 

there.  For future reference, we meet there on the 

2nd Monday of every month, at the same time. 

Looking forward to seeing you! 

 

Senior Group 

 Our next Book Club meeting is 

  

Wednesday, August 20th at 

7pm on Zoom  

  

How We Learn to Be Brave by 

Mariann Edgar Budde 

 

 

 

An inspirational guide to the key junctures in life 

that, if navigated with faith and discernment, 

pave the way for us to become our most 

courageous selves, by the bishop of the famed 

Episcopal Diocese of Washington, D.C." How 

We Learn to Be Brave: Decisive Moments in Life 

and Faith: Edgar Budde, Mariann: 

9780593539217: Amazon.com: Books 

 

All are welcome. For more info, email 

agoodlife@msn.com  

The next Grief support 13 week session will 

begin June 3rd  and will meet until August 26th 

Meetings are held on 

Tuesdays 9:30 -11:30 a.m. each week    

For more information Contact May Pace,  

Bereavement Minister, maypace@gmail.com 

Or 562/833-6370 

CLASSES ARE HELD AT THE PLC BUILDING. 

 

Book Club 

St. Joseph Grief Support  
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Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                                       dcntom@stjosephlb.org  

Sr. Eva  (Director of Adult Faith Formation)          sreva@stjosephlb.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                mike@stjosephlb.org 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba               

Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 marc@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                                       Sr. Eva                         sreva@stjosephlb.org  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors        Steve Koppenheffer   lectorsstjosephlb@gmail.com 

Meditation             Frank Mckown                  (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 519-0154  

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Pete Wroblicky             sjspringfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissuchek    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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